
 

  

17500 Midvale Avenue North 
Shoreline, Washington 98133-4921 

 

 

PLANNING COMMISSION 
SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 

 
As required by RCW 42.30, the Open Public Meetings 
Act, you are hereby notified of a special meeting of the 
Shoreline Planning Commission.  

 

When:  
 

 Thursday, August 4, 2022  
5:30 – 7:00 p.m.  
 

What:  Planning Commission Retreat 
 

Where:  Shoreline City Hall – 3rd floor Roof 
17500 Midvale Ave N 
Shoreline, WA 98133 
And 
Drumlin 
522 NE 165th St, Shoreline, WA 98155 

 

 

YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT the Shoreline Planning 
Commission has cancelled its regular meeting on August 4, 
2022 and instead will hold a retreat that evening. 

 

Dated this 28th day of August, 2022. 
 
 
Planning Commission Clerk 
City of Shoreline 

 


